Ellen Fuller Kaufmann

December 18, 2013

Dear Ali,

This is to thank you for your creative help designing our new kitchen. We are so pleased with the design and function of this new space and appreciate all the work you put into making a small apartment kitchen work with great efficiency.

Your insights into products and contractors was invaluable. You work professionally and with thoughtfulness to the clients needs and wants. This is a unique and special quality and my husband and I both appreciated the time and thoughtfulness you gave to our project.

If we have any new projects we will certainly be in touch with you in the future.

Sincerely, Elle

Ellen Kaufmann